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Boarding Park Cleanup in Piazza Albania 

At the tail end of boarding orientation, boarding students were introduced to our service 
program at St. Stephen’s. The whole crew marched with rakes and brooms in hand to Piazza 
Albania, a closeby park that can always use a touch-up. We hope that this activity sparked an 
interest in giving back to the local community. 
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Parent Aperitivo 

Many of our readers may have attended the parent 
aperitivo on 12 September. We would like to 
extend our gratitude to the students who volunteer 
to help out at events like these. They help bring 
these aperitivi and Back to School Nights to life. 

Rwanda Presentation 

On Monday, students who participated in the 2018 
Summer Service Trip to Rwanda spoke to the 
whole community at Morning Meeting about their 
experiences. The students raised money 
throughout the year to contribute towards St 
Augustin’s School in Muhanga, to purchase Health 
Cards for locals, and to provide the most needy families with goats. They continued the 
legacy of Dr Helen Pope, who pioneered the Summer Service Trip program a decade ago. Dr 
Pope joined us on Monday and was presented by a gift and video that students in Rwanda 
had prepared for her. Applications for Summer Service Trips in 2019 will open soon.  
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